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22nd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you know, World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March 2022 and we are already excited about 

coming into school dressed as a favourite book character or in our pyjamas with a much-loved 

bedtime story book.  The day will be dedicated to a range of different activities to celebrate 

the joy of books and reading. This year, we would like to invite your child to participate in a 

homework activity called 'Book in a Box'.  You are most welcome to join in and complete the 

activity with your child. 

 

Please see the attached information for further details. 

 

We appreciate your ongoing support and are pleased to be reintroducing some of the activities 

that involve pupils and parents.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Clarke in the School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs N Bayes 

 

Mrs Natalie Bayes 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


